
   

  
  

Check underway in media reports on cutting off communications in
house occupied by mother of large family in Nizhny Novgorod Region

  

A regional TV company broadcast on 5 May 2017 a coverage showing that communications were cut
off from a house occupied by a mother of many children.

The Nizhny Novgorod Region Office of the Investigative Committee has launched a check into the
incident.

At present, investigators are looking into all the circumstances surrounding the incident. A
procedural decision will be made following the check. 
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